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Good Morning,
 
I am writing to voice my opinion on the sale/proposed STR at 195 Bagot St in Colchester Village.  I
have lived at 280 Bagot St for nearly 35 years and love this area.  I love the look of the little school
house and the surrounding green space at the end of my street.  I would hate to see this building
torn down and replaced with something that just doesn’t fit in.  I understand the need for more
affordable housing/rental units and would love to see more permanent residents in the area.  I do
not feel there is any more need for any short term rentals or Airbnb’s and therefore disagree with
the rezoning of this property.
 
Ute Lemieux


